Letter of intent Between VR Games And Film Spring Open Foundation

Film Spring Workshop is an interdisciplinary training not only for the entire audiovisual industry, but
also for anyone interested in new technologies and IT specialists. Our company provides the most
modern ar/vr solutions . We believe that the future of the film lies in the development of this
technology. We hereby declare interest in cooperation with the Film Spring Open Foundation and

workshops organized by them.

Signed in English, in two originals.

Place and date: March 22nd, 2018

For the VR Games

d . <



